Permanent Mission of Hungary to the United Nations Office, the World Trade Organization
and Other International Organizations in Geneva

NOTE VERBALE

No. 177/2023/HUMIS/GVA Geneva, 13" November 2023

The Permanent Mission of Hungary to the United Nations Office and Other International
Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the United Nations High
Commissioner for Human Rights, and with reference to the call for contributions of the Special
Rapporteur in the field of cultural rights dated 13 October 2023, is hereby pleased to submit
the contribution of Hungary to the Special Rapporteur’s forthcoming report to the Human
rights Council, addressing the right to access and take part in scientific progress.

The Permanent Mission of Hungary to the United Nations Office and Other International
Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office of the High
Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances of its highest consideration.

Annex: 1 document

- Contribution of Hungary to the forthcoming report of the Special Rapporteur in the
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